
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CYPRESS GARDENS RESIDENTS REGARDING THE POOL 

 

The pool is now open for the summer season and attached are the pool rules 

that we expect everyone to adhere to.  Violation of these rules may result in 

temporary or permanent suspension of privileges and the same applies for the 

gym.  We remind you that when you use your key for admittance to either the 

pool and/or gym, the transaction is recorded on the office computer so damage, 

inappropriate behavior etc. can be easily traced. 

Last season some residents seemed unable to adhere to some rules so we 

would like to stress the following: 

1.  Please respect the pool times for adults and for children/adults 

regardless of whether anyone else is in the pool which was a frequent 

excuse.  Residents living around the pool have a right to a peaceful 

evening. 

2. No glass containers of any kind in the pool or gym area. 

3. No excessive yelling or screaming at any time.  Have fun but please be 

respectful of your neighbours and keep the noise level down. 

4. No infants with diapers in the pool.  Proper swimming diapers only. 

With everyone’s co-operation we can all enjoy the pool this summer and have a 

safe swimming season. 
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